
Social and Emotional Health

Although physical health has been a primary focus during the COVID-19 

pandemic, St. Mark’s is committed to continue working with students through 

a whole-body approach. 

Boy World | Girl World will 

resume in-person or virtually

6th-8th Grades will start in 

September

5th Grade will start in January

Middle School Mental Health 

Classes and 2nd - 4th Grade 

Lessons with the Counselor 

will resume in-person or 

virtually

Student Observations will 

resume in-person

School Counselor 

appointments for students 

and families will resume 

in-person, or be available 

virtually

Parent Education talks will 

continue, either in-person or 

virtually 

The emotional 

wellness of our 

students is of 

the utmost 

importance as 

we navigate 

this next school 

year. 


